
CENTRAL BANK OF NIGERIA, ABUJA 

 
PRESS RELEASE 

 
The Central Bank of Nigeria, (CBN) wishes to inform the public 
that normal banking operations have resumed fully at the Ibadan 
branch of Bank. This is in keeping with the promise made by the 
Governor, Prof. Charles C. Soludo Wednesday February 1, 2006 
when he visited the scene of the fire incident and said that efforts 
would be made to ensure that normal banking services are restored 
within the shortest possible time.  
 
Key operations of the branch were not in any way impaired as 
clearing, treasury and banking services have since resumed. 
  
The Bank wishes to use this opportunity to express its appreciation 
to the Government and people of Oyo State, men of the Fire 
Services both private and public, the Nigeria Police and other 
security agencies for their prompt response and support.   
 
 
Festus Odoko 
Head, Corporate Affairs 


